411 Brixton Avcnue
St. Lmb@rt' PeQe
Avgust 18, 1963

Dear Mr, Morchouse,

Thanks for your letters and reports. I am sorry that
I did not write to you sooner, but I have been very busy for
the past few months., I must admit that I haven't obescrved at
all for some time now --- but I hope to change that soon,

This "advanced time" always creates a lot of trouble,
end I wish that it had never been invented. I guess that I
Just missed you at the bus station, as my bus left at 6:30pm
EsDusTe 1 suppose we could have met in Ottawa, as I was there
for some time,

Best regards, and good observing,
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